
  

  

  

                 

  

NOTICE OF AWARD  

07 May 2021  

MR. KIM KYONG HAE  

CEO   

Communications Korea  

No.37, Dosan-daero 54-gil  

Gangnam-gu, Seoul  

  

Dear Mr. Kim,  

  

The Philippine Department of Tourism–Korea (PDOT-Korea) wishes to thank you for participating in our call 

for proposals to placement of advertorials that will be tasked to prepare and execute our Philippine tourism 

advertorials.  

  

Resulting from the evaluation, we are pleased to inform you that Communications Korea has  complied 

with the Terms of Reference  and has been decided to work with our office in the  planning, execution  and 

placement advertorials within May to September 2021.  

  

We shall issue a separate “Notice to Proceed” that will indicate the start of your engagement with us.   

  

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing in the space provided below and email 

back to us the signed copy at   pdot@philippinetourism.co.kr    and lily@Philippinetourism.co.kr.  

  

Very truly yours,   

MARIA CORAZON JORDA-APO  

Tourism Director  

Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea  

  

Acknowledgment Receipt:  

 Kim, Kyong-Hae (CEO & President) 

 
Name of Communications Korea Representative and Designation  

  

Date:   7th, May 2021 

Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea  
Suites 102 & 801, Paiknam Bldg., Euljiro 1 (il)ga, Jung-gu, Seoul 04533, South Korea  

Tel: (822) 598-2290  Fax : (822) 318-0520 Email: pdot@philippinetourism.co.kr  Website: itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.kr 


